
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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December 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary: 
TUESDAY 7TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

In exchange for raffle and tombola prizes 
MONDAY 11TH DECEMBER - LAMBS CREATIVE AFTERNOON

All information has been sent out and is also on the nursery front door. Tickets on sale from 
Monday 27th November

TUESDAY 12TH DECEMBER - WILL BE CHRISTMAS JUMPER AND 
CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER -  CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY 
Come to nursery in your party clothes ready for party games and food.

FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER - FARMERS CHRISTMAS CONCERT 
It will take place in the afternoon all information has been sent out and is also on the nursery 

front door. Tickets on sale from Monday 27th November 
FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER - LAST DAY OF THE TERM

FOR TERM TIME AND FOC CHILDREN
Returning on 3rd January

FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER - THE LAST DAY OF THE TERM FOR ALL YEAR 
ROUND CHILDREN

returning on the 2nd January 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The children have enjoyed learning about the festival of light called 
Diwali. The children took part in a range of activities around the 
celebration and enjoyed learning about India as this is the country 
Diwali is traditionally celebrated in. We also took part in lots of activities 
about bonfire night and linked this to safety around fire works and fires. 
We also enjoyed nursery rhyme week exploring sounds using musical 
instruments and making our very own instruments. 
The Lambs also enjoyed celebrating Diwali and made colorful lanterns 
and explored moon sand sensory play. Also, through November the 
children have been exploring a variety of different mark making 
materials and enjoyed our newly developed writing area with access to 
mark making materials freely. This will support their early writing skills 
through holding chunky crayons to develop hand and finger strength 
eventually leading to them being able to attempt to write some familiar 
letters as they get older or marks to represent their name. 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
The children will be starting to learn our songs for the Christmas 
concert and doing lots of practicing each day. The children will also be 
learning about emotions through the colour monster story. 
The lambs will be working on routine times and hygiene to support the 
new children starting and support the older children who will be 
transitioning to the farmers room in January. We will also enjoy lots 
of Christmas crafts and activities with the children at this exciting time 
of the year.


